

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School

rogmore Street Tring HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk Instagram: @bishopwoodtring

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher

Tuesday 16th September 2025

Dear parents/carers

Come Dine with Year 3

I would like to extend an invitation to all Year 3 parents to come and join their children for a school meal. Whether your child has a school lunch or not, you will be able to join your child's class and enjoy a nutritious meal prepared by Charley and her team from Herts Catering.

This lunch will be provided free of charge to one parent per child – an additional parent will need to pay £3.50 which we ask that you bring as cash on the day.

3PS's Lunch date will be 12.00 on Wednesday 15th October

Red – Roast Chicken with Sage & Onion Stuffing and Roast Potatoes Green – Cheese and Broccoli Pasta Bake Blue – Jacket Potato – Various Toppings Available Yellow – Egg Roll

3S's Lunch date will be 12.00 on Wednesday 22nd October

Red – Roast Chicken with Sage & Onion Stuffing and Roast Potatoes Green – Macaroni Cheese Blue – Jacket Potato – Various Toppings Available Yellow – Egg Roll

If you would like to join your child for a lunch, please sign up via the School Gateway and indicate your choice of meal by stating the colour in the comments section. If two adults are attending then please indicate both choices – ie. 'Red x 2' or 'Red x 1 and Yellow x 1'.

If your child is going to have a meal then you will still need to book it for them as usual via the Gateway.

For both dates, please enter the school via the Frogmore Street entrance – this will be open at 11.50am - where Debs and Sonia will be ready to greet you and show you to the dining room. Once you and your child have finished your lunch, we politely request that you leave the premises as the lunch hour will then need to proceed as normal for the rest of the school.

In order to assist with Herts Catering with ordering etc, meals must be booked by Tuesday 30th September. After this date the Gateway will close and we will be unable to add any further bookings.

If you have any queries, please make contact with the school office.

Kind regards

Mr Stanley





